Reese, Latasha

Subject:

FW: 8/3 Council Agenda

From: Emma Oshagan < eoshagan@gmail.com >

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 2:38 PM

To: Stewart, Jana < <u>janastewart@cityofpasadena.net</u>> **Subject:** Re: Human Relations Commission - follow up

Dear Jana

I apologize for the delay inn contacting after my conversation with Mayor Tornek. We agreed that I will resign from my position on the Human Relation Commission for the time being as I am not able to attend the meetings because of my health condition.

If you would like me to recommend a temporary replacement, let me know.

I have felt very honored by this appointment from our excellent leader, Mayor Tornek. I also have learned a lot about our various communities in Pasadena. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Emma Oshagan, Ph.D.

Sent from my iPad